
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter 
29th November 2024 

 

 

 

Headteachers Awards 
Awarded 22nd November 2024 

 
Reception: We awarded two Headteacher’s awards last week. Well done to Isaac for following instructions 

and for being a fantastic learner in phonics.  Well done to Olive for always working hard and 
being really helpful. 

 
Year 1: Well done to Sienna for working hard in writing, using her phonics as well as our ‘all the time to 

do’ kit. 
Congratulations to Arabella for trying really hard in maths to be more independent. 

 
Year 2: This week, Year 2 have been learning a new tricky concept in our maths lessons; adding using 

column method.  Jaxx has wowed us with his amazing concentration and has produced some 
great work. 

 We have had lots going on this week with our learning and Kieron has faced everything with a 
smile on his face.  What a great week he’s had! 

 
Year 3: Last week's Headteacher awards for Year 3 go to Bali and Flora. On Friday, Year 3 went on a trip 

to Wheal Martyn to learn more about Wheal Martyn and to find out about rocks for our Science 
lessons. During the morning, we went on a tour of Wheal Martyn and Bali really impressed the 
guides with all his knowledge of Wheal Martyn. He was able to talk about the equipment used 
and the pit/quarry. In the afternoon, we had a rock workshop with Gemma. Flora's knowledge 
about rocks was outstanding. She knew lots of scientific vocabulary to describe rocks and their 
properties. She knew about the 3 main rock types and the process of the rock cycle. Bali's 
knowledge on this subject was also outstanding! They both represented Roche so well. Well done 
to both! 

 
Year 4: Samuel has shown tremendous effort in all aspects of the curriculum this week. He has 

epitomised the school rules and has done so with a big smile on his face. Keep up the great work! 
Mr T was so impressed with Ellis's resilience this week, which has shown in all of his work. He has 
also been such a great friend to others in the class. Top work Ellis.  

 
Year 5: This week Valentino, Chase, Edie and James have gained a Headteacher's Award.  They have 

worked incredibly hard in English this week.  They learnt the story through story telling for Jack 
and the Beanstalk.  They then did fantastic pieces of writing linked to it as well as performing to 
the rest of the class.  Huge well done! Year 5 and the adults were very proud of you! 

Year 6:   Congratulations to Conner for his creativity with a super piece of writing about Mary Anning. 
Vassili gained an award for his excellent attitude to learning.  This week he completed some great 
SPAG work as well as starting his biography on Mary Anning. 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
25th – 29th November 2024 

Year 1 
98.48% 

 

 
 
Monday 2nd December  Wheal Martyn  Year 2   Please upload consent onto Parent Pay 
 
Monday 2nd December  Eden Project  Reception Please upload consent onto Parent Pay 
 
Monday 2nd December  Roche V Whitemoor Football Team Please upload consent onto Parent Pay 
       (3/4/6) 
 
Thursday 5th December  Lyme Regis  Year 6  Please upload consent onto Parent Pay 
 
 

KS1 Christmas Play Tickets 
 

 The KS1 Christmas play tickets have been uploaded to Parent 
Pay. 
 
The due date is 13th December. 
 
Extra tickets will be uploaded on a first come first served basis 
on the 4th December but will still be limited to 2 per child for 
Tuesday and Thursday. 
 
Tickets will be distributed to your child's classroom. They will 
have your child's name on the reverse. Please remember to 
bring your tickets on the day of the performance you are 
attending. 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

 
 

On Friday 6th December, we are inviting all children to come to school in non-uniform in exchange for a donation of 
a raffle or tombola prize.  We will still be participating in PE, so please make sure the non-uniform clothes are suitable 
for exercise. 
 
Please take all items to your classroom. 

Borrowed Clothes Return 
 

 

If your child has borrowed spare clothes from 
school, please could they be washed and 
returned?  If you have any spare clothes 
suitable (especially for KS1), please would you 
consider dropping them to the office (joggers, 
pants and socks etc). 
 
Thank you in advanced. 
  

 

 

Cup Awards 
 

A reminder that if your child won a cup at the end of 
last term, please can it be returned to the school 
office no later than 13th December. 
Many thanks. 

Online Safety Newsletter 
 

Alongside the newsletter this week – you will find our monthly online safety newsletter put 
together by Knowsley City Learning Centres. 
 
Please take the time to read it as it has some really useful information and links to guide 
parents and carers to keep children safe online. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Teaching Assistant 

 
Start Date:             Immediate start available 
Salary:                   Teaching Assistant FTE: £22,361 – pro rata 
                                      Lunchtime Assistant FTE: £22,176 – pro rata 

 
Contract Type:       22.5 hours per week, 43 weeks per year 

Application Close: Midnight Sunday 8th December 2024 
Interviews:           Monday 16th December 2024 

 

An exciting opportunity to join our friendly team 
 

Roche Primary School is looking for a caring, confident, enthusiastic and skilled Teaching Assistant to work at 
our school.  
 
An element of lunchtime duty is also included in the role. 
 
We are seeking someone who is highly flexible and child-centred, with a nurturing and fun approach to help 
develop children’s emotional and social skills.  
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for someone who is friendly, approachable and a good team player 
with an understanding of primary school learning and primary age children. 
 
The position will be for 21.50 hours per week, plus an additional 1.00 hour per week covering lunchtimes. 
 

If you have any questions about the role, please contact  
Chrissie George on 01726 890323, or via roche@tpacademytrust.org.  
 
Details, including Application Form, Job Description and Person Specification are available at 
www.tpacademytrust.org.  
  
Completed Application Forms should be emailed to: roche@tpacademytrust.org.  
  
Interviews will take place on Monday 16th December 2024 
Please note that successful candidates will be informed via email. 
 

Truro and Penwith Academy Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 

young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. If successful in being appointed 

to a post you will be expected to apply for a disclosure from the Disclosure and Barring Service as well as other 

employment checks before your appointment is confirmed. 
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